
CRA Newsletter, 1-6-2020 
 
Hello Everyone, 
I hope you and your family had a fantastic break.   
During the full two weeks of Winter Break we completed a couple of small cleaning projects at 
school, and today the teachers are rested and ready to jump back into the education of your 
students. 
With all the problems in the world, we should be very grateful for the place we live and the 
wonderful school community we have. 
I am very grateful for these things. 
Happy New Year. 

Kent Fuller, Principal 
 

Shakespeare rehearsals start Tuesday, Jan 7! Right after school! 

ALL cast members need to come to this rehearsal so they can get a rehearsal calendar and a 

script and other information. 

Parents please look for the calendar and go over it with your student. 

Again, if there are conflicts, please communicate them so we can work the scenes around. 

 

Parent meeting: 
Please come to the parent meeting on Tuesday, Jan 14th, right after rehearsal at 4:30. It will be 

less than 30 minutes. Please be prepared to volunteer your help in some way: assigning and 

fitting costumes, helping the stage crew practice, helping the kids learn a song or a dance, and so 

on. None of these tasks are overly time consuming! We have many small but important ways to 

contribute, and they all work together to make an outstanding production. Thank you! 

 
Lunch Info 
The January lunch menu will be available later in the week.  The first week of January lunches 
are on the December lunch calendar that was sent home & is also available on the website.  
 

1
st
, 2

nd
 & 3

rd
 Graders Early Bird Creative Movement 

Starts this Friday morning, January 10  

7:45-8:30 a.m.  

Runs every Friday morning , January 10- February 7, 2020 

1
st
, 2

nd
 & 3

rd
 graders join us! 

Meet in Ms. Marilee’s music room #1 

For questions or to sign up email: 

Susan Swidnicki, sswidnicki@canyonrimacademy.org 

 

Canyon Prep Academy Preschool 

CPA Preschool will begin registering students for 2020-2021 on Friday, January 24, 2020 

beginning at 8:15 a.m. in Room 3.  Applicants are accepted on a first come, first served basis and 

are not a part of the CRA Lottery.  

 Students must be 4 years old by September 1, 2020 in order to register.  

 Registration fee due at time of registration: $35  

 Enrollment: 20 students  

 Meets 4 days per week, Monday-Thursday, 8:30-11:15 am.  

Applications for Preschool will be available sometime in January, and applications are not 

accepted until Jan. 24
th

 on registration day.   

Contact Alyson Bowthorpe, abowthorpe@canyonrimacademy.org if you have any questions. 
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6th Grade Teton Science School Field Trip 
Parents, please join us for a meeting about our April trip to the Teton Science School. The 30 
minute meeting will be Thursday, January 16th at 6:30 PM in the library. Please bring your 
questions, but leave students at home :) See you there! 
 
Class Size Info 
Parents, as you send things to school for your child’s class such as snacks, party planning or 
anything else, please check with the teacher about the number of students enrolled in the 
class.  We’ve found that some parents are relying strictly on the AtoZ App for that information, 
and not all parents have chosen to include their child’s name and information on the App so the 
full class is not listed.  Most 1st-5th grade classes have 26 in each class, less in Kindergarten and 6th 
grade classes, so please check with the teacher.   
 
CALENDAR 
Monday, January 13:  PTO Science Night, 6:00-8:00 p.m. at CRA 
Monday, January 20:  No School, Martin Luther King Day 
Friday, January 24:     Preschool Registration, Room 3, 8:15 a.m. 
Friday, January 31:     3rd & 4th Grade Books & Breakfast, 7:58 a.m.  
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We hope you all had a wonderful winter break.  We are so excited for the activities that 
will be happening at CRA this month!  We are looking forward to science night and we 
hope everyone is working on his or her perspective entries. 
 

PTO Meeting: Our next meeting will be this Tuesday, January 7th at 9am.  We will be 

going over the budget and discussing upcoming events.  Anyone is welcome to 

attend!  

 

Science Night 
Come join us Monday, Jan. 13th from 6-8 for science night! This years’ theme is "There's No 

Place Like Space!"  Activities will be both inside & outside so please dress warmly!  

Box Tops:  

Wednesday, January 15th during lunchtime. 

Great job, Canyon Rim Academy!  We have made $749.40 so far this year!  Continue to send 

in your box tops, receipts, “caught being good” slips and signed notes from parents with 

scanned receipt amount.  

  

Upcoming Dates 

PTO Meeting: January 7th in the library at 9am  

Science Night: January 13
th

 from 6-8pm  

Box Tops Store: January 15th during lunch 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED We are looking for volunteers to help with  

Science Night https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044aa4a92ea5f49-science 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044aa4a92ea5f49-science


  

Reminders 
Please remember to use the Amazon link on the school website when making your 
purchases.  CRA gets a percentage back. 
Please remember to link your Smiths Account to our school. A flyer went home last week with 
directions to do this.  When you purchase groceries CRA will get a percentage back. 
Follow us on Instagram @canyonrimacademypto to see the everyday happenings and 
upcoming events at CRA. 
Thank you to all of you who are so willing to help and volunteer.  The more helping hands we 
have the faster and smoother things go.  WE ARE BETTER TOGETHER. 
 
 


